
From: Card, Rachel
To: Erin Hames (ehames@georgia.gov) <ehames@georgia.gov> 
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Sakimura, Valerie <ValerieSakimura@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 8/7/2013 4:25:02 PM

Subject: Thanks!

Hi Erin,

Thank you for taking the time to talk with Katherine, Valerie and me today. Your experience and insight is very helpful 
to us, and we really appreciate hearing your perspective.

Please don't hesitate to contact us if there is anything we can do to help you. We look forward to talking with you
again in the future.

Regards,
Rachel

Rachel Card
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
o. 803.734.0086 | m. 803.587.0286
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